
Monday,
Apr. 21, 2025
• Easter Monday 
(schools closed)

Tuesday,
Apr. 22, 2025
• Class Photos 

Wednesday,
Apr. 23, 2025

• Breakfast Club @ 8AM
to 8:30AM in the Gym

Thurday, 
Apr. 24, 2025

• Happy Thursday!

Friday, 
Apr. 25, 2025

• Hot Lunch (Sushi)

 

  Know your child will be absent from
school? Please call the Office before 8AM

at 604-668-6250 or 
email McNeely@sd38.bc.ca.

 

McNeely 
Week Ahead

April 21 to
April 25, 2025

Events
This
Week 

We have started planning for the September
2025/2026 school year. We understand
families have also started planning family

vacations and we want to remind families that
the district policy states a student cannot
miss more than 20 instructional days per the

school year.
This however, does not apply for the start of

the September 2025/2026 school year.
If a family knows that they are going to

return to school after Tuesday, September
2nd, they can fill out a Notice of Late Return,

but they must return on or before 
September 12th. 

Students who are not in school by the end of
day on Friday, September 12th, 2025, will be

withdrawn.

SEPTEMBER 2025 
Notice of Late Return



April 21st: Easter Monday (schools closed)
April 22nd: Class Photos
April 23rd-24th: Yom HaShoah
April 28th: Axe Capoeira Performance 
April 29th: Written Learning Updates published
on MyEd Parent Portal
April 30th: Welcome To Kindergarten 
9AM-10AM (more details to come); Breakfast
Club cancelled
Check out our monthly Community Celebrations
display on our front windows to learn more about
different celebrations/significant dates in our
community.

Upcoming Events  

Parent volunteers needed for
PAC Treat Day on May 14,
May 21, and June 12. Please

email the PAC at
MCNEELYPAC@OUTLOOK.COM

if you’d like to help out!

A friendly reminder that class photos will be
taking place when we return from the long
weekend, on Tuesday, April 22 . The Grade
7 group photo will also be taken on this day.
Grade 7 students may wish to wear their
Grade 7 Hoodies for this photo if they have

one.

nd

Class Photos 
on April 22nd!



The PAC is continuing to collect items for
the Family Fun Night Silent Auction taking
place in May. Donations of new items or
gift cards would be greatly appreciated.

Proceeds from the Silent Auction help
support programs and materials for our

McNeely students.
If you’d like to contribute items or make a

donation, 
please drop them off at the Office. 

PAC News and Events Info 

Hot Lunch Info 
May 9 (Subway, Smoothies), order by May 1

May 23 (A&W), order by May 15
June 13 (Pizza Hut, Smoothies), order by June 5

Hot Lunch questions? Email
MCNEELYHOTLUNCH@outlook.com

Have a fundraiser suggestion 
for our PAC?
Send your idea to

MCNEELYPAC@OUTLOOK.COM

Silent Auction Donations 

https://munchalunch.com/schools/mcneely




Summer 2025 Flyer

https://ce.sd38.bc.ca/files/ce/2025/04/Summer%20Learning%20Catalogue%202025.pdf



